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November 16 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
This year Woodpeckers and Red Squirrels Christmas Productions will take place on Wednesday 14th 
December at 6:00 pm and Thursday 15th December at 9:30am.  All children should be back at school by 
5.30pm on Wednesday so that they can get ready in time please.  We do require all the children at every 
performance. 
 
We have to restrict numbers in the hall due to fire safety regulations.  To help us allocate tickets for you to 
come to at least one performance please complete the slips below. 
 
We will allocate two tickets for everybody’s first choice and then allocate a second viewing for those who 
wish.  Last year, most people had all their first and 2nd choices so please return the slip as soon as possible 
please.  
 
Please note that because of restrictions laid down by performing rights and licence, videoing of 
performances by parents is not allowed.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs. Davis 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Childs name ………………………………………………. Class ……………………..  
 
Wednesday evening 14th December, at 6.00 pm ……………………Tickets 
1st/2nd choice  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Childs name ………………………………………………. Class …………………………….. 
Thursday morning 15th  December, at 9:30pm ………………….Tickets  
 1st/2nd choice 
 


